
VeriFone
3755 Atherton Road
Rocklin, CA  95765-3701

Tel: 916/630-0550
Fax: 916/630-2501

October 4, 1999

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Engineering Technology
Equipment Authorization Division

Subject: Application submitted inadvertently

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in reference to an electronic filing for FCC ID B32RF350, confirmation code EA95562.  The
filing was sent on 10-4-99.  Shortly after sending the 731 form electronically, I was notified that several of
the attachments will not be available for an undetermined amount of time.
I would like to cancel this filing and re-submit at a future date using the same FCCID.

I may be reached at (916) 630-4011 (pacific time) if ther are any questions.  I apologize for any
inconvenience this may have caused.

Thanks in advance for you help,

Russ Carlson
EMC Engineer
VeriFone, a division of Hewlett-Packard
Tel  916.630.4011 FAX  916.630.2501


